
From: Johnny Ortega
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External]
Date: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 3:18:55 PM

Dear Mr. Brown, I am an Illinois resident passing this bill subjecting truckers to the California
emissions standard would probably put me out of business. I don’t go into California for that
reason! I would appreciate you doing all that you can to stop this from happening. Thank you.
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